December 7, 2020



Rotary Club of Burkburnett 301 E. 3rd St. Burkburnett TX 76354

Dear Rotary Club of Burkburnett,

My name is Katie Ford and I am the Executive Director of the Burkburnett Boys & Girls Club. We are a non-profit youth development facility that focuses on the positive growth of our community's youth through leadership programs, healthy lifestyles programs, youth sports leagues, and by stressing the importance of academic success.

We want to thank you in advance for your donation that will allow us to purchase the doors and windows for our upstairs build-out. The additional space we will add allows us to increase the number of youth members we are able to serve in the Burkburnett and Sheppard Air Force Base community.

Once we have purchased the equipment we will send the Rotary Club a copy of our invoices to show that the project was completed.

The Burkburnett Boys & Girls Club is grateful for your donation and help on this venture.

Sincerely,

Katie Ford CEO Burkburnett B&G Club kford@burkburnettbgc.org 940-569-2812 www.bgcburk.org Boys & Girls Club Burkburnett, Texas 800 County Road P.O. Box 2 Burkburnett, TX 76354 Tel 940.569.2812 Fax 940.569-2663 Resale Shop 940-434-0936 www.bgcburk.org

**Board Officers:** 

Michael Stauffer President/CVO

Jeff Kindt Vice President

Robin Bachert Secretary

Dr. Morgan Moore Treasurer

**Board of Directors:** 

Marguerite Love
Don Fritsche
Keith Meyers
Ryan Heptner
Allison Bainbridge
Jerry Davis
Stacy Hopkins
Donnie Graves

**Adviosry Member:** Randy Aaron

Executive Director/CPO
Katie Ford